
Dear HLPOA Member, 

HLPOA has been involved in legal action against the AMVETS and its’ commercial marina 
operation. Bill Carey, legal counsel for HLPOA, has asked: 

"As HLPOA begins to prepare for trial against the keyholing created by the AMVETS marina 
dock, it is seeking HLPOA members who are willing to testify in support of its’ case. 
Specifically, HLPOA is looking for members that can speak with personal knowledge regarding 
the expansion of the AMVETS marina between 2012 and current. An HLPOA member will have 
supportive testimony if the member has personally witnessed the creation and growth of the 
marina at AMVETS Lodge.  Members who are willing to testify should be advised that the 
current trial date is October 12th, 2021.  If you are a member that is able and willing to assist 
in this matter, please email the HLPOA office and provide your name, contact number, and a 
brief description of your knowledge of the AMVETS marina operation." 

Bill Carey, HLPOA Legal Counsel 

Thank you for your continued support. 

HLPOA Board 

  

 


